SERVICE COMMITTEE
to the

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

The Service Committee met on May 14, 1984 and makes the
following recommendations to the Legislative Council:

1. That Mr. Craig Jontz be employed by the Legislative
Service Bureau as an Attorney I at Pay Grade 29, Step 1.

2. That Ms. Autumn McGrean be employed by the Legislative
Service Bureau as a Word Processor I at Pay Grade 13, Step 1.

3. That the Computer Committee be authorized to initiate
an advertising and interviewing process for employment of a
systems manager for the legislative computer system. The
Computer Committee will report the results of this process to
the Service Committee and the Legislative Council in June.

4. That the Legislative Fiscal Bureau be allowed to expend
unencumbered moneys from funds appropriated to it for the 1983-
1984 fiscal year for reprogramming costs in connection with changes
being made in the State Comptroller's Budget Book in order to
access information from the State Comptroller's office during the
1985 legislative session.,

Respectfully submitted,

C. W. (BILL) HUTCHINS
Chairperson



‘o .

May 14, 1984

13
2

Representative John Connors
Chairman Centennial Committee

From: Office of the Chief Clerk
Finance Office

The following is a recap of centennial expenses to date:

Item , ‘ " Cost Credit Balance

Display $1,701.87 $ $

Promotional & Post Mark 3,253.00 3

Ball A 1,513.00 ~’
Memorabilia : 10;407.34

Fondue 4,655,19 4,793,.00

Sales & Donations 15,426.91

Items to the Blind Commission
Souvenir Shop $739.00 $571.49 Debit

Does not include $4.00 to the Centennial Committee for every plate
of 500 sold.



